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October 13, 2021
Dear Side by Side Families,

We are pleased to announce that the annual Side by Side Student Halloween Parade will take place on Friday, 10/29 from 2:30pm-3:00pm.  However, due to necessary safety and health precautions, there will be specific guidelines required for any students who wish to participate.  It is urgent that all families review these guidelines and that all students follow these mandatory expectations.

· The Halloween parade will take place outdoors, on the blacktop area outside of the SBS Upper School at 2:30pm.  

· For health and safety reasons, students will NOT be permitted to change into costumes during the school day

· Participating students should arrive to school in *minimally distractive costume (with the exception of any minor add-ons or props that can be managed just prior to the start of the parade.)

· *Only those costumes that can be comfortably worn, throughout the school day, should be considered.  

· No weapons are allowed to be a part of a costume

· No horror movie characters, scary or violent themed costumes are allowed

· No fake blood or other ‘side effects’ that may appear frightening to younger students

· No inappropriate, tight or revealing clothing 

If you or your children have any questions about costumes meeting these requirements, please contact your homeroom teacher PRIOR TO 10/29.  If it is determined, by school personnel, that any of the above guidelines are not met regarding the safety/appropriateness of a costume, then your child will not be allowed to wear his/her costume.

Parents may come to observe the outdoor parade starting at 2:30pm.  Due to current restrictions regarding the number of visitors allowed at school, only 2 visitors per student are allowed and all visitors will only be permitted outdoors to watch the parade.  

Students will NOT be dismissed to parents at the conclusion of the parade.  There will be no exceptions to this.  All students will return to their homerooms for regular dismissal procedures.  All student pick-ups must take place using the pick-up car queue on Chestnut Street for 3:40pm dismissal.   

Please note that wearing a Halloween costume and/or marching in this parade is optional.  Side by Side is mindful of the fact that some families/children do not celebrate Halloween. We welcome the opportunity to acknowledge the celebrations, needs and priorities of the many, diverse families of our school community at all times.

  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at any time.

Thank you,

Mr. Nittoly

-------------------------------
Matthew E. Nittoly
Executive Director
Side by Side Charter School
(P)203.857.0306  (F)203.838.2666
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